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 Todd Porter 
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 240 West 68th Avenue 
 Anchorage, Alaska 99518 

 
Re:  No.  0713013/ Z622530000  
    Richardson Highway MP 159-167 Reconstruction 
    NOTICE TO PROCEED 
 
Dear Mr. Porter, 

In accordance with Subsection 108-1.02 NOTICE TO PROCEED this is your Notice to Proceed (NTP) 
with the work called for in the contract.  

The effective date of this NTP is May 18, 2020.  

In accordance with Subsection 108-1.06 #2. Completion Date you are reminded that all work shall be 
complete by October 15, 2022. 

Be advised Subsection 106-1.08 contains the Submittal Procedure for this project. 

Please continue to take all matters to the Project Engineer, Ms. Kyungyun Chi, P.E.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jason Hill, P.E.  
Project Delivery Team Lead  
 
/jsm 
cc:  Kyungyun Chi, P.E., Project Engineer 
 Guangyan Griffin, P.E., Construction Manager  
 Stacy McSorley, Contracts 
 Elizabeth Miller-Chapman, Construction 
 Augustine Schaefer, Concurrent Review Engineer  
 Regional File, Construction 


